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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you know we will be holding our annual Christmas Fair on Wednesday 27th November 
2024. During the fair, families will be able to visit our Christmas Grotto attraction, where 
they will find a special visitor.   

This year, to try to alleviate queues and long wait times for this attraction, we will be selling 
tickets in advance. If you wish to purchase tickets for our Santa’s Grotto at the Christmas 
Fair, you can do so at the School office from Monday 25th November at a cost of £3.00 per 
child.  

The opening of the grotto will be announced during the fair with each colour of ticket being 
called in turn.  

Yellow tickets first, then green tickets and finally white ticket holders. Please be assured that 
there will be tickets available to purchase on the day of the fair.  

Thank you for your continued support, from all the TEAM and Mrs S White 
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